The Cathedral School Newsletter



Victoria Road, Chelmsford, CM1 1PA

Tel: 01245 354459 email: office@cathedralschool.essex.sch.uk



"For god so loved the world" - John 3:16

Friday 20th April 2018

Summer Term NEXT DINNER MENU is

Week I

Click Here

Diary Dates

27.04.18 Chicks Depart
10.05.18 Ascension Service Cathedral 2pm
11.05.18 Parents Forum Meeting
14.05.18 SATs Week begins
18.05.18 Y3/4 PTA Disco
22.05.18 Class/Group Photos
25.05.18 Summer Lunchtime Concert
Cathedral

Half Term 28.05.18 - 01.06.18

04.06.18 Non Pupil Day
Yé Isle of Wight Trip

13.06.18 Hockey Tournament Chelmer Park

16.06.18 PTA Summer Ball
Essex County Cricket Ground

20.06.18 Sports Day EYFS/KSI am - KS2 pm

22.06.18 Y5/6 PTA Disco

03.07.18 Non-uniform Day

14.07.18 PTA Inflatable Day

16.07.18 Year 6 Production

18.07.18 Leavers Service Cathedral 6:30pm

20.07.18 Last Day of Summer Term

LONDON MARATHON

Kate Hill will be running the London marathon on Sunday in memory of Maya, if you would like to sponsor her, the link is:

https://www.justgiving.com/ fundraising/kate-hill18 Dear Parents/ Carers

Thank you for your responses to our Ofsted report. Sincere apologies replies have not yet been received to all individual queries. It is the intention to hold a meeting or meetings and this information will be supplied at the first available opportunity.

We have had meetings and worked with advisors and the Governing Body this week to that end.

The Summer term holds many opportunities and challenges for all of us, with changes being implemented.

We are pleased to welcome Mrs Dzimati to the staff teaching Class 6. She spent time in the holidays in school with Mrs Quinn. Most staff were in school during the Easter break to good effect.

Well done to the children in the finals of the cross country. Some clubs started this week, Mr Gilmour tells me that Tennis is very popular.

It has been interesting this week that monitoring of playtimes has shown less accidents and incidents than in the wet and damp weather. I wish everyone a happy weekend in the warmth.

L Wiskin

CHICKS HAVE ARRIVED



Again we are happy to say that we have had 8 chick eggs delivered from a nearby farm - over the last few days 7 of these have hatched into healthy chicks which the children have already begun to suggest names for!

The chicks will be circulating into all of the classes over the coming days and are being enjoyed by all in the main school corridor. The noise of the chirping chicks and excitable children is lovely to hear.



PTA News

The next cake sale will be on Friday 27 April in the playground after school. Please could parents and careers of children in EYFS provide the cakes for this sale? All proceeds from the cake sales go towards books for the children.

The year 3 & 4 disco is on Friday 18 May, the booking form has been sent out to parents this week.

We are preparing for our summer raffle, which will be drawn at the Summer Ball, along with our silent auction. If you or your employer are able to donate a prize for the raffle, or an extra special gift or experience for the silent auction, we would love to hear from you! Please contact a PTA Committee member or email pta@cathedralschool.essex.sch.uk



The Cathedral School Newsletter

Victoria Road, Chelmsford, CM1 1PA

Tel: 01245 354459 email: office@cathedralschool.essex.sch.uk



"For god so loved the world" - John 3:16

Friday 20th April 2018

Breaking News - FOOTBALL - Cathedral School Girls 1 - 3 Danbury Girls

Match report to follow in Next week's Newsletter with a report on this week's County Cross Country races.

Community News

Essex have 28 SSE Wildcat Centres across the County and the expectation is to get 30 girls playing at each centre! I'm coaching on this one so no pressure! The programme is all about engaging with girls from all backgrounds not just the traditional sporty girls and getting them to have fun, make friends and get some fitness in. I'm going to get the tunes going too! Please pass on to any contacts.

Online Registration:

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/ e/1FAIpQLSffS3bSzy_QylMIqWAQ54fkDMfH9ajVb8_avi9jtyYrS4m_ZQ/viewform

Emma Burden

Football Development Officer

Essex County Football Association











Little 2 Big Voices (Ages 6-11) is a fun interactive vocal group, that teaches children to sing in many styles as an ensemble, as well as give the children opportunities to sing solo parts and enter vocal exams if requested. We then go out and sing in the community often raising money for charity. We meet Monday's from 4-5pm at The Millennium Centre, Great Baddow. Cost £100 per Term. Fully checked DBS.

The group is run by an experienced Singing Teacher Jane Parker. For more details see www.little2bigvoices.com
Tel: 07952610223.